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It is wrong to take away a honest citizen rights. Be concerned of the thousands of 

young people dying of drugs coming into our State. Wake up to the proof that if 

criminals want a gun they have no problem finding one. 

Many of us living in Oregon are living here by choice. The state legislature concerns 

of guns are over riding so many more dangerous issues.  

The 2nd amendment has been in our country much longer than you all have been a 

live. Reconsider the direction you as a body of government are taking into your own 

hands.  

In our state guns are a very low cause of death compared to other ways. 


